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Meals - Lunch Menu  
The menu for the week beginning 18.07.16 is a special menu 

given out on 12.07.16  

Additional Letters 

Table of The Week
Class 1 

Megan Davis 
Class 3 

Curtis Oleforo 
Class 4 

Nathan Scofield 
Class 2 

Paige McMaster 

Tendring Show 
This year, once again, we exhibited the children’s work at the Tendring Show. 

Mrs Higgins and Mrs Hoggarth left school early on the Friday morning to spend the day arranging and displaying all 
of the fantastic work the children had produced. 

 The display area looked fantastic by the time they had finished and the photographs below show how great the work looked. 
Many thanks go to Mrs Higgins and Mrs Hoggarth for all of their hard work.  



Music Makers Performance 

On Thursday 7th July the children from the Music Makers after school club presented their latest piece of music to 
parents.  

They performed “The Secret Agents” which was composed by the group and worked on over the term.                                                                   
They also played this to the rest of the school on the 14th July.                                                                                                                                 

Well done to Phoebe Lay-Flurrie, Jude Moore, Danny Percival, Evan Bament, Rosie Brook and Martha Hoggarth for 
superb musicianship! 

Gardening Club 
The members of Gardening Club have been extremely busy over the past couple of weeks.  

They attended the ceremony last Friday of the Harwich Crime Prevention Garden Celebration and were 
delighted with the praises heaped on them by the judging panel.  

They entered their Robot Scarecrow into the Tendring Show Scarecrow competition and the judges were 
so impressed with their design that they awarded it runners up rosette in the Robot Scarecrow 

competition! 
And then last night they opened their garden to the school community as part of the Exhibition and Open 

Gardens event and received many visitors, who also were very impressed with their endeavours. 

Well done Gardeners! 



Exhibition / Open Gardens 
Yesterday we held our Exhibition and Open Gardens evening. 

It was great to see so many parents, carers and families coming to look around the school. 
There was so much for everyone to see, including the Robot Scarecrow which Gardening Club created and entered into 

the Tendring Show. 
Below are some more photographs from the Exhibition and Open Gardens evening. 

Well done to everyone involved for such a super evening! 

Class 1

Class 4

Class 3

Class 2



Dates For Your Diary 

*18.07.16 Summer Safety Programme - Class 3 and Class 4 
*W/C 18.07.16 School Reports sent home 
*19.07.16 Ardleigh Community Award Awards Evening 
*20.07.16 Presentation of Dictionaries Assembly 
*20.07.16 Y6 Treat Day 
*22.07.16 Leavers’ Assembly 
*22.07.16 Balloon Race - 2pm 
*22.07.16 Break up 

*01.09.16 Non Pupil Day 
*02.09.16 Non Pupil Day 
*05.09.16 Children return to school 
*07.09.16 Squash starts for Y6 
*08.09.16 Mersea meeting - 7pm start 

Forthcoming Events 
ACA Awards Evening 

Tuesday 19th July 2016 - 7pm 

Leavers’ Assembly 
Friday 22nd July 2016 - 10am start 

Friends of Balloon Race 
Friday 22nd July 2016 

Break up  
Friday 22nd July 2016 

Forest School Sessions 

Forest School sessions have now finished 
for the term 

Music Xtravaganza 
Yesterday we held our yearly music xtravaganza which was an opportunity for all of the children to showcase what 

they had been learning in music all year. 
Class 1 sang some songs and Class 2, 3 and 4 performed songs with ukulele accompaniment.  

Music Makers Club shared their own compositions;  
Jude Moore - Xylophone,  
Rosie Brook and Danny Percival - guitars,  

Phoebe Lay-Flurrie and Martha Hoggarth - drums  
Matthew Salmon - keyboard. 

It was a really lovely event with all of the children thoroughly enjoying performing to the rest of the school. 
Many thanks go to Mr Wright for all of his hard work.

Year 6 Leavers’ Picture Special 

Y6 Leavers’ pictures will appear in 
the Gazette on  

Tuesday 19th July 2016



After School Club

  Gardening Club  

The next Gardening Club is on Tuesday 19th July 2016 
Garden Party for Gardening Club - 3pm - 4.15pm 

This session is for: 
Amelie Andrews, Mia Andrews, Jack Andrews, Megan Davis, Daisie Crilly, Harriet Fletcher, Lexi Gowing,  Lucy Harris, Jamie Hill,  

Chase Johnson, Phoebe Lay-Flurrie, Logan Mitchell, Violet Nancarrow-Cooper, Thomas Owen, Jennifer Owen,  
Danny Percival, Rosie Reid, Rebecca Salmon, Beatrice Scatola, Sarah Scofield, Kieron Shelley, Carys Thompson, Ella Thompson, 

Annabelle Tunmore, Lucy Waddell, Emily Waddell, Blake Williams 
***Please bring plastic plate and a plastic cup*** 

Please don’t forget, if you have any issues or queries you want 
to discuss with any member of Staff please come in and speak to us.

Have a lovely Weekend. 
Take care   

From all at Ardleigh St. Mary’s

Win £5,000 of books for school and £100 for you! 

We would be really grateful if you could find a moment to visit the National Book Tokens website (www.nationalbooktokens.com) and enter the 
competition to win £5,000 worth of books for the school library (and £100 worth for you!) 

All you need to do when you click on the competition link is fill in your name, email address, postcode and chosen school (Ardleigh St Mary’s 
Primary School, please!) then see who else you can convince to do it! 

Remember, the more people that enter, the better the chance we stand of winning!  
This is a prize that really would benefit all of our children.

http://www.nationalbooktokens.com/
http://www.nationalbooktokens.com/

